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From: The LLUSCBA Inc. <emails@lluscba.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 11:58 AM
To: Regular Member
Subject: Nomination of LLUSCBA Directors for 2019 Elections

 

 
The Laredo Licensed U.S. Customs Brokers 

Association, Inc. 

Update 

  

Good morning Regular Member 

 According to our Bylaws, it is imperative that the nominating 
committee files it's report of nominations to the Secretary for the 
election of Board of Directors for the period 2020-2021 to be held at 
our annual meeting on October 30, 2019.  In order to do so we are 
asking members interested, to provide the names of those that want 
to run for office (must be a Licensed U.S. Customs Broker and a 
Regular Member).  It must be in a group or slate (President, Vice 
President, Secretary, Treasurer and 3 Board members) as all 
directors shall be elected according to bylaws Article VIII, Section 1. 

 Please note that all 2019 Nominations are due in the LLUSCBA office 
by COB, Friday, August 30, 2019 to allow the nominating committee 
for proper review and filing within the allowed time frame (Article 
VIII, Section 2).  

  

 

Best Regards, 
 
 
Rodolfo Delgado 
Nominating Committee Chairperson 

 

About your Association Upcoming Events 

 
Our Office Hours are 

Monday to Friday 
9:00 am to 1:00 pm and 2:30 pm to 5:00 pm 

Association Monthly 
Meeting 08/28/19 
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You 
are receiving this email because you or your company is a member of the LLUSCBA. 
The LLUSCBA is distributing information from various sources, some of which have 
instructed us to limit the distribution of the information to our 
members only.  The contents of this message are not intended for transmission to 
or receipt by anyone other than LLUSCBA members, unless the message clearly 
indicates that it may be distributed freely.  

 

  
 

 

  

  

This communication is provided by LLUSCBA for educational and informational 
purposes only and does not constitute the rendering of legal counsel or 

other professional services.  Before you act on any information provided in 
this document, you should seek professional advice regarding its 

applicability to your specific circumstances. 
 

This message was sent to you by The LLUSCBA Inc.. 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, you can unsubscribe at any time 

1 W End Washington St P3, Laredo ,TX 78040 
Tel 956-307-3400, https://www.lluscba.org/ 

  

 


